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COMMUNITY ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

INSTALLATION OF TRUNK WATER MAINS IN W. 60TH 

AND THE SURROUNDING AREA 
 

PROJECT ID: MED609(609B) 

Borough: Manhattan             April 3rd, 2014 

Notice to Maintain One-Way Traffic 
 

Beginning Monday, April 14th, 2014, traffic will change at the following locations:  
 

On W. 62nd Street, Between  

Amsterdam Avenue and Columbus Avenue 

Traffic will be west-bound 

AND 

On W. 60th Street, Between  

Amsterdam Avenue and Columbus Avenue 

Traffic will be east-bound 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns or would like to learn more about the project, please call 

Ms. Sanchi Malhotra, the Community Construction Liaison, at (646) 738-4894 or email her at 

w60thstreetccl@gmail.com. During non-constructions hours, please contact the New York City Government 

Services and Information Hotline at 311. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we rebuild NYC’s infrastructure. 
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